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The Old Soul's Guide
You believe Jesus is God. But do you also think of him as a real
person? For thirty-three years Jesus felt everything that we have ever
felt: weakness, weariness, rejections. His feelings got hurt. His feet
grew tired. His head ached. To think of Jesus in such terms almost
seems irreverent. It is much easier to keep the humanity out of the
incarnation. Clean up the manure from around the manger. Pretend he
never snored or hit his thumb with a hammer. There is something about
keeping Jesus divine that keeps him distant, packaged, and
predictable. But we have to remember that the people who saw Jesus
first . . . saw him first as a person. As Max Lucado reveals in this
video Bible study, because Jesus became human, it is now possible for
us to see God and hear his voice. If we want to know what matters to
God, all we need to do is look in the Bible to see what matters to
Jesus. If we want to know what God is doing in our world, we need only
ponder the words of Jesus. By learning more about the person Jesus was
and is, we come to understand more clearly the people we were created
to be. Jesus inspires us to spend time at the foot of the cross and
search the heart of the one who would rather die for us than live
without us. The Jesus Study Guide includes video teaching notes,
discussion questions, Bible exploration, and weekly personal study and
reflection materials. Sessions include: God with Us Friend of Sinners
Compassionate Physician Great Teacher Miracle Worker Victorious
Sacrifice Designed for use with the Jesus Video Study (9780310105855);
sold separately. Streaming video also available.

A Bible Study of Proverbs Chapter 15--Book 2
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In this six-session video Bible study, author and Bible teacher Lisa
Whittle challenges us to put Jesus over everything by helping women
learn the tools to break damaging thought patters, gain insight into
everyday issues and responses, and have a clear understanding of how
much better life is when God is the priority.

Seeing and savouring Jesus Christ
Honor affects every part of your life—your family, your job, your
finances and your church life. God has a great deal more for us than
the narrow slice of life so many of us experience. He wants you to
operate in your gifts and abilities, but honor is the key that
releases these things in your life. Honor is the foundation of the
kingdom of God, and it unlocks the possibilities of heaven. Original.

How's Your Soul?
The publication of the King James version of the Bible, translated
between 1603 and 1611, coincided with an extraordinary flowering of
English literature and is universally acknowledged as the greatest
influence on English-language literature in history. Now, world-class
literary writers introduce the book of the King James Bible in a
series of beautifully designed, small-format volumes. The introducers'
passionate, provocative, and personal engagements with the
spirituality and the language of the text make the Bible come alive as
a stunning work of literature and remind us of its overwhelming
contemporary relevance.

Jesus Study Guide
Of Everything I Once Loved
In Jesus Over Everything, Lisa Whittle gives practical language for
our universal difficulties, offering hope and direction for the
future.

Get Out of Your Head Leader's Guide
BEST NEWS – Belonging Has Nothing to Do with Us At All! Have you ever
wondered why a true sense of fulfillment, abundance, freedom, joy, and
connection seems elusive? Sometimes our biggest questions are answered
in ways we just didn’t consider. With insight and exuberance, Bible
study teacher Candace Payne walks through the five ways God names
Himself in relation to us and how each name adds a layer of truth to
how we belong. It has nothing to do with us, but everything to do with
Him and He meets us at every turn to prove it. In this six-session
video Bible study, dig deep into the characteristics of the God who
claims us, considers us, names us, and loves us. Understanding who we
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are through who God says He is erases all the boxes we’ve put
ourselves and others into and unleashes joy-filled freedom. This study
challenges groups to get honest and real in their discussion time and
to explore the truth in what Scripture says about who God is and what
that means about us. It also includes personal “fun work” instead of
homework that will inspire you to think differently and respond to all
things more like a true Child of God. Sessions include: Do I Belong?
The Good Shepherd The Heavenly Father The Bridegroom The Head of the
Body The Source of Belonging Designed for use with You Belong Video
Study (9780310113348), sold separately. Streaming video also
available.

Jesus Over Everything Study Guide
Grace is always good news. But it's not cheap—true grace compels us to
change. That’s where holiness comes in. Beloved writer, speaker, and
bestselling coauthor of Wild and Free Jess Connolly will be the first
to admit that not long ago, like many women, she grasped grace but she
had forgotten holiness. Dance, Stand, Run charts her discovery that
holiness was never meant to be a shaming reminder of what we “should”
be doing, but rather a profound privilege of becoming more like
Christ. That’s when we start to change the world, rather than being
changed by it. Dance, Stand, Run is an invitation to the daughters of
God to step into the movements of abundant life: dancing in grace,
standing firm in holiness, and running on mission. Through story and
study, Jess casts a fresh vision for how to live into your identity as
a holy daughter of God, how to break free of cheap grace and empty
rule-keeping, and finally, how to live out your holy influence with
confidence before a watching world. Spoiler alert: it’s a beautiful
thing. For anyone longing to take their place in what God is doing in
the world, Dance, Stand, Run will rally your strength, refresh your
purpose, and energize your faith in a God who calls us to be like Him.

Just Like Jesus
The King James Bible for ebook readers, desktops, tablets and phones.
Including Old Testament and New Testament, this is a wonderful tool
that keeps the scriptures at your fingertips. The translation that
became the Authorized King James Bible was begun in 1604 and in 1611
was published by the Church of England, under the direction of King
James. The translation was done by forty-seven Church of England
scholars, the New Testament coming from the Greek Textus Receptus
(Received Text), the Old Testament from the Masoretic Hebrew text, and
the Apocrypha from the Greek Septuagint (LXX), except for two Esdras
from the Latin Vulgate.

5-Word Prayers
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Jesus Over Everything
Encounter Jesus Like Never Before through Eastern Eyes Throughout
these pages, Ravi Zacharias and Abdu Murray invite readers to
rediscover the cultural insights we often miss when we ignore the
Eastern context of the Bible. They offer a refreshing picture of
Jesus, one that appeals to Eastern readers and can penetrate the
hearts and imaginations of postmodern Westerners. In Seeing Jesus from
the East, Ravi Zacharias and Abdu Murray show us why a broader view of
Jesus is needed - one that recognizes the uniquely Eastern ways of
thinking and communicating found in the pages of the Bible. Zacharias
and Murray capture a revitalized gospel message, presenting it through
this Eastern lens and revealing its power afresh to Western hearts and
minds. Incorporating story, vivid imagery, and the concepts of honor
and shame, sacrifice, and rewards, Seeing Jesus from the East calls
believers and skeptics, both Eastern and Western, to a fresh encounter
with the living and boundless Jesus.

The Holy Bible
You believe (or want to believe) God has called you and given you
purpose, but where do you start? How do you get from feeling stuck to
making a move? If this sounds familiar, bestselling author Jess
Connolly has a message for you: You Are the Girl for the Job. But this
is not simply a peppy catchphrase. This is the straight-up truth God
has proclaimed over your life from the beginning, and it's not
dependent on what you can do or achieve but based on His power,
capacity, and character. It has taken one million, maybe one zillion
(who knows?!), slight moves of His hand to place you in this exact
moment. So forget about fear and second-guessing your gifts, because
God has meticulously prepared you to be an ambassador for the Kingdom
right where you are, here and now. Life is too short to get stuck in a
holding pattern of shame, self-doubt, and comparison. So let this book
be your very good news: you don't have to wait for permission when
you've already been commissioned. With passion and heart-pumping hope,
Jess shows that being the girl for the job doesn't depend on your
capacity. Rather, it has everything to do with God's capacity and our
willingness. It has everything to do with believing we are who God
says we are, and quieting any inferior word spoken against us. Are you
ready? Let this book be your jumpstart into confident, purposed
living, as Jess walks you through the six steps she has used to coach
and encourage women for years: set your focus, take stock of the story
that has shaped you, face your fear, catch the vision, make a plan,
and finally, make your move--all in the bold belief that God has
called you to every step of the journey.

Believing Jesus Study Guide
A look at the fact the there are treasures in the home of the
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righteous. This does not mean that we are all rich, but the things God
gives to us are treasures, even such as a piece of bread and more.
There is much trouble in the revenues of the wicked, because they have
forsaken the Lord and His holy ways. And more Julia Carrington shares
real life stories to illustrate the importance of these verses in this
Bible study. Highly recommended! Get the book now! This book makes an
ideal gift. Get the book for family and friends now! "Julia Carrington
draws from the depth of her relationship with God to connect her
readers to His heart and His voice. She knows the language of God and
writes encouraging her readers to know His voice and follow
Him."--T.C. "Thanks be to God. I read one of her books, which was very
good. She is a Christian first and foremost, and an awesome writer. If
you have never read one of her books, let me encourage you to do so.
Amen."--R.C. We are so pleased to have writing for us our lovely
author Julia Audrina Carrington, who is a best-selling international
Christian author of many Christian books and Christian novels that are
sold around the world. And we believe that this book and all her books
are sure to bless, challenge, inspire, entertain and bring Christian
value and Biblical truth. Julia specializes in Christian fiction,
personal growth, kindle books, books, Christian suspense, Christian
inspirational, romance, and a wide variety of books and topics. It is
Julia's desire to glorify God in all things.--God's Glory Publishing

Knowing Jesus Through the Old Testament
Prayer Doesn't Have to Be Intimidating Do you find yourself saying the
same things to God over and over again? Does a thriving prayer life
feel completely out of reach? Maybe all it takes to open up to God is
five little words. Each entry in this forty-day devotional will
provide you with a simple five-word prayer, a corresponding Bible
verse, and thoughts to encourage you in your communications with your
heavenly Father. The short prayers in this book include I need You
desperately today. Set my burdened heart free. Help me to forgive
myself. The strength of your prayers lies in your heart intent, not
your word count. Discover a new joy in your conversations with God!

Jesus Every Day: Love Over All
It is in the heart of every person to want God, but life gets loud and
we forget Him. We get consumed by our problems, our desires,
ourselves. We forget our first encounter with the Savior and how much
we once wanted Him the way we believed He could use our lifethe
fulfillment He provides that everyday life cannot. A guidebook, a
teacher and a resource, all in one, I Want God brings rich simplicity
to life-altering principles. With her signature boldness and raw
authenticity, author and speaker Lisa Whittle inspires with bottom
line truth about what happens when life gets off track and how to find
our way back to the God we want most.

Page 5/16

Read PDF Jesus Over Everything Study Guide Uncomplicating The Daily
Struggle To Put Jesus First
The Crucible
You Can Be a Spiritual Warrior Does it feel like the world has gone
crazy and you're just along for the ride? From bombings to bullying,
the world has us on pins and needles—afraid for our children, fearful
for ourselves, worried that we won't have enough strength to stand our
ground. But you don't have to start brave to stay strong.
Inspirational author and speaker Lisa Whittle wants you to experience
the joy and release of trusting in your Savior to help you live a Godignited life. Find the tools you need to confirm Truth and keep antibiblical messages from misleading you develop passion for defending
your beliefs without letting personal pride interfere outfit your days
to support your faith so your dedication doesn't fizzle There's no
better time than this moment to put on your warrior boots and discover
the fearless life you've been called to live.

Penguin Minis: Looking for Alaska
Join bestselling author Beth Moore in her life-changing quest of vinechasing?and learn how everything changes when you discover the true
meaning of a fruitful, God-pleasing, meaning-filled life. God wants us
to flourish. In fact, he delights in our flourishing. Life isn’t
always fun, but in Christ it can always be fruitful. In Chasing Vines,
Beth shows us from Scripture how all of life’s concerns—the delights
and the trials—matter to God. He uses all of it to help us flourish
and be fruitful. Looking through the lens of Christ’s transforming
teaching in John 15, Beth gives us a panoramic view of biblical
teachings on the Vine, vineyards, vine-dressing, and fruitfulness.
Along the way you’ll discover why fruitfulness is so important to
God—and how He can use anything that happens to us for His glory and
our flourishing. Nothing is for nothing. Join Beth on her journey of
discovering what it means to chase vines and to live a life of meaning
and fruitfulness. An inspiring spiritual book for every Christian.

You Are the Girl for the Job
This book is laden with POWERFUL PRECIOUS DECLARATIONS which can be
taken [applied] like medicine. SPEAK it as prescribed several times a
day over situations, crisis, circumstances, challenges, turmoil,
doubt, fear, sickness and so on. God spoke everything into being & we
are made in his image, hence we also have the power to DECREE, DECLARE
& ORDAIN and supernaturally take charge by SPEAKING OVER everything or
anything facing us. All we need do is believe! This book is for those
willing and ready to take charge of their lives, their living and be
TRANSFORMED through the POWERFUL declaration of SPOKEN words! This
book will set you free in the name of Jesus. All you have to do is
believe!

God Is Not Great
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Discover Jesus is a 12 week Bible study course for non-Christians and
new believers. This is the workbook for the course. The material
starts out by focusing people on asking why God created us. Everyone
is looking for a sense of meaning or purpose in life, but because we
are created, we cannot define that purpose for ourselves. We can only
discover our purpose from God Himself. And He only shows us His design
through Jesus. In the course we look at the different ways that Jesus
reveals the Father and who He created us to be. We discover that we
were created through Jesus and for Him. We look at how Jesus died and
rose again to free us from our selfishness and sin and to restore us
into His image. We look at the awesome wonder of living in the image
of God, but also at the cost of following Jesus. If we are to be His
disciples we must take up our cross and let Him redefine our lives so
that we can live in unity and love with Jesus. Our goal is not just to
help people to understand the gospel, but to entice people to enter
into a romance with Jesus. We are preparing people to love Jesus with
all their hearts. Those who make a decision to follow Jesus at the end
of the course will be people who are willing to live fully for Jesus;
people who are want to give their lives to loving God and others. The
Bible study series spans 12 weeks, depending on the group dynamics. At
the end of the course, if people want to continue meeting together to
study the word of God then we have more studies and resources
available. These can be found online at www.discoverjesus.today

Believing Jesus
Who is Jesus Christ? You've never met Him in person, and you don't
know anyone who has. But there is a way to know who he is. How? Jesus
Christ - the divine Person revealed in the Bible - has a unique
excellence and a spiritual beauty that speaks directly to our souls
and says, "Yes, this is truth." It's like seeing the sun and knowing
that it is light, or tasting honey and knowing that it is sweet. The
depth and complexity of Jesus shatter our simple mental frameworks. He
baffled proud scribes with his wisdom but was understood and loved by
children. He calmed a raging storm with a word but would not get
himself down from the cross. Look at the Jesus of the Bible. Keep your
eyes open, and fill them with the portrait of Jesus in God's Word.
Jesus said, "If anyone's will is to do God's will, He will know
whether the teaching is from God or whether I am speaking on my own
authority." Ask God for the grace to do His will, and you will see the
truth of His Son. John Piper has written this book in the hope that
all will see Jesus for who he really is and will come to enjoy him
above all else.

You Belong Study Guide
In this six-session video Bible study, author and Bible teacher Lisa
Whittle challenges us to put Jesus over everything by helping women
learn the tools to break damaging thought patters, gain insight into
everyday issues and responses, and have a clear understanding of how
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much better life is when God is the priority.

Discover Jesus Workbook
Do you long to know what a truly transformed life really feels like?
Do you want to? Every reference to transformation and a healthy
spiritual life in Scripture is dependent on putting God first, so
what's the problem? Often times our human struggle is rooted in our
priorities and where Jesus lands on our laundry list of
considerations. Regardless of what we know to be true, our actions do
not reflect the truth and virtue that Christ promises when we choose
to put him first. Author, Bible teacher, and ministry leader Lisa
Whittle challenges us to put Jesus over everything- from simple to
complex circumstance, heart to head understanding, in everyday
application and see what really happens. Because only when He is first
do we know what a truly transformed life feels like. Lisa puts
practical language to our universal difficulties, offering hope and
direction for the future ahead. Jesus Over Everything is a compelling
picture of what Jesus followers both crave and struggle to define as
we seek to give God His rightful place in our everyday lives. In this
six-week study (DVD/video downloads sold separately), women will learn
the tools to live with spiritual consistency, break damaging thought
patters, find greater motivation to take care of the same things that
break Jesus' heart in their everyday lives, gain applicable insight
into everyday issues and responses, and have a clear understanding of
how much better life is when God is the priority, right now. Designed
for use with Jesus Over Everything Video Study (sold separately).

I Want God
"First published in the United States of America by Viking Penguin
Inc. 1953"--title page verso.

Dance, Stand, Run
Are you truly willing to risk everything? In Believing Jesus, Bible
teacher and author Lisa Harper retraces the steps of the apostles in
the book of Acts, while throwing in a few of her own crazy adventures
along the way. The disciples didn’t have much of a road map after
Jesus ascended to heaven, but God’s grace and spirit filled in the
gaps as they moved forward. It required their willingness to risk
everything to establish a new community that would change the future
world. As a regular speaker on the Women of Faith® tour, Lisa has
earned a reputation as a true theological scholar and hilarious
storyteller—not necessarily in that order! Best-selling author and
pastor Max Lucado calls Lisa one of the “best Bible tour guides
around.” Believing Jesus will highlight both of Lisa’s strengths as
she tackles every chapter of the Book of Acts with biblical wisdom and
modern wit. Lisa keeps it real, telling stories on herself and
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pointing readers back to Jesus, the only one who can truly lead.

Jesus Over Everything Video Study
What if reading the Bible wasn't overwhelming but life-changing? This
easy-to-read, beautifully designed reflection guide series by Candace
Cameron Bure removes the intimidation of Bible study and helps you
reflect on the Bible's lifechanging principles. In this devotional
guide by Candace Cameron Bure, you'll find 25 selections from God's
Word that explain what love really is, tell us why we should love
others, and provide examples for how we should love other people. Each
passage of Scripture is accompanied by four thought-provoking
questions that encourage you to grow in your understanding of the kind
of love God wants you to have for Him and for other people.

Jesus and Women - Bible Study Book
Get to Know Jesus as He Really Is Jesus Christ changed everything when
he walked the earth. But we often miss the most significant moments.
As you look deeper at his life and ministry, you might be surprised at
what you find. Ideal for both individuals and groups, this guide is
the perfect resource to help you engage with the topics found in 52
Weeks with Jesus. Walking chapter by chapter through the book, each
lesson gives you the opportunity to Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus with
relevant scriptures and insightful questions Reflect on the Book with
key quotes from 52 Weeks with Jesus and discussion questions Put It
into Practice with inspiring ideas for applying the life-changing
truths you learn As you interact with this study guide each week,
you'll come to know, appreciate, and love Jesus more than you did the
week before.

Mark
Of Everything I Once Loved is the next book in the series of stream of
consciousness poetry that immediately follows All Out War. Picking up
where we left off, Taylor has just been released from incarceration
and so begins a 36-month term of felony probation. Figuring out who we
really are later in life is often about discarding all of the things
we've stacked upon us along the way. Of Everything I Once Loved is
letting go. When we clear the clutter of the past away, under all the
shit we've collected, there lies a beautiful beaming gem. To find this
marvel of life is a gift we can continue to discover, over and over
again.

The Chosen
Life doesn’t have to be so complicated. In Jesus Over Everything,
Bible teacher Lisa Whittle gives practical language for our universal
difficulties, offering hope and direction for the future. We all want
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to live simpler lives and to put Jesus first – and we struggle with
both. While we are busy strategizing new ways to streamline our
calendars and clean out our closets of the clutter, what really needs
attention is what will give us long-term clarity and peace — the
priority order of Jesus over everything in our lives. In Jesus Over
Everything, Lisa shares eight statements of choice to help us grow in
our understanding of what it means to put Jesus first amid the
craziness of our days. Discover the joy of choosing: · commitment over
mood · real over pretty · steady over hype · holiness over freedom ·
service over spotlight · and more Jesus Over Everything is a
practical, compelling picture of what we crave yet struggle to define
as we seek to give God his rightful place in our everyday lives.

Jesus Over Everything Study Guide with DVD
Imagine walking the dusty roads of Galilee with Jesus of
Nazareth--braving jostling crowds just to touch the edge of His cloak
and hear Him say, "Take heart, daughter, your faith has healed you."
Those words, once meant to comfort a hurting woman's soul thousands of
years ago, were also meant for you. Join biblical culturalist Kristi
McLelland on those dusty roads as she transports you back to Jesus'
world, following in the footsteps of the women who came face-to-face
with the Living God. Over 7 sessions, examine the historical and
cultural climate of first-century Middle Eastern society to not only
understand Jesus more deeply but to fuel your worship of Him today.
Additional purchase or renting of the video teaching sessions is
recommended for the best experience of this Bible study book.
Features: Leader guide to lead discussions within small groups
Personal study segments to complete between 7 weeks of group sessions
Glossary of Hebrew and biblical terms Photographs of Israel with
commentary of cultural and historical significance Essential teaching
videos, approximately 60 minutes per session, available for purchase
or rent Benefits: Explore how Jesus generously restores dignity and
honor to women in the first century and now. Gain deeper insight into
the biblical world, including fresh perspective on familiar Bible
stories. Discover the Bible through the lens of Middle Eastern
culture.

The Honor Key
We cannot know Jesus without knowing his story. And that story began
long before Jesus was born in Bethlehem. The Gospels tell us clearly
that Jesus himself, along with his earliest followers, understood who
he was and what he came to do in the light of the story of Israel as
told in the pages of the Old Testament. Like them, we too will find
that our own understanding of both Jesus and the Old Testament is
transformed as we see each in the light of the other. Engaging with
the Scriptures, Christopher J. H. Wright uncovers Jesus’ selfunderstanding as Son of Man and Son of God, following the path and
fulfilling the call that God had placed before Israel. Through this we
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discover that the deeper we go into understanding the Old Testament,
the closer we come to the heart of Jesus. In this revised and updated
second edition Wright digs deeper into the Old Testament revealing the
God whom Jesus embodied. Each chapter is followed with questions and
exercises, which can be used either in personal study or in group
discussion.

52 Weeks with Jesus Study Guide
What does it mean to believe Jesus? Not just believe in Jesus, but
actually believe what He said—and shape our lives around that truth?
How would that affect the choices we make? The way we see the world?
The way we conduct ourselves with other Christians? In this eightsession video Bible study (DVD/digital video sold separately), Lisa
Harper answers these questions by looking at the lives of the
believers in Acts and how Jesus’ command to spread the gospel forever
shaped their lives. You will hear how Peter turned tables on his
Benedict-Arnold behavior and became a church-building saint when the
power of the Holy Spirit came over him. How the first believers were
so gifted at giving they made Santa look bush league. How it cost
Stephen and other early believers their very lives to follow Christ.
And how Paul’s case proves God’s grace can change the worst of
sinners, making us willing to have our lives interrupted by God and
boldly share the gospel to the world. Today, we are faced with the
same decisions the early church faced. Will we, like them, truly
believe the words of Jesus and allow them to transform every part of
our lives? Sessions include: The Declarations that Define Us Earth,
Wind, and Celestial Fire Checkered Pasts Can Make Incredible Preachers
What’s Mine Is Yours Loving More People, More The Need to Be
ReGospeled Turning Your World Upside Down Bearing the Chain Because
Designed for use with the Believing Jesus Video Study (sold
separately).

Seeing Jesus from the East
Stopping the spiral of toxic thoughts. In Get Out of Your Head, a sixsession video-based Bible study, Jennie inspires and equips us to
transform our emotions, our outlook, and even our circumstances by
taking control of our thoughts. Our enemy is determined to get in our
heads to make us feel helpless, overwhelmed, and incapable of making a
difference for the kingdom of God. But when we submit our minds to
Christ, the promises of goodness of God flood our lives in remarkable
ways. It starts in your head. And from there, the possibilities are
endless. This guide serves as a tool to prepare you in leading this
Get Out of Your Head study and to encourage you along the way. It
helps you as the leader to effectively point your group to the
overarching theme of each lesson and point them to the themes of each
study. This Get Out of Your Head Leader’s Guide includes: Session-bysession helps to guide your group through the study. Walk-through for
using each piece of the study: Videos, Study Guide, and Conversation
Page 11/16

Read PDF Jesus Over Everything Study Guide Uncomplicating The Daily
Struggle To Put Jesus First
Card Deck. The vision for Get Out of Your Head. Tips for leading your
group, and much more. This guide is designed for use with the Get Out
of Your Head Video Study (9780310116394), sold separately. Streaming
video, study guide, and conversation cards also available.

Waiting on God
"Will slip equally well into a pocket as a Christmas stocking." - The
Wall Street Journal, "What to Give," holiday gift guide. Introducing
Penguin Minis! #1 bestselling author John Green like you've never read
him before. * Featured in the New York Times, The Washington Post,
BBC's "The World," Real Simple, BuzzFeed, Bustle, and more! John
Green's critically acclaimed debut, Looking for Alaska, is now
available as a Penguin Mini edition. Complete and unabridged, the
book's revolutionary landscape design and ultra-thin paper makes it
easy to hold in one hand without sacrificing readability. Perfectlysized to slip into a pocket or bag, Penguin Minis are ideal for
reading on the go. About Looking for Alaska: Winner of the Michael L.
Printz Award Los Angeles Times Book Prize Finalist A Great American
Reads selection A New York Times Bestseller A USA Today Bestseller Top
Ten, NPR's 100 Best-Ever Teen Novels TIME Magazine's 100 Best Young
Adult Novels of All Time Before. Miles Halter is fascinated by famous
last words. He leaves for boarding school to seek what Rabelais called
"The Great Perhaps." Much awaits Miles, including clever and selfdestructive Alaska Young, who will pull Miles into her labyrinth and
catapult him into the Great Perhaps. After. Nothing will ever be the
same. A modern classic, this stunning debut marked #1 bestselling
author John Green's arrival as a groundbreaking voice in contemporary
fiction.

Jesus Study Guide with DVD
Judah Smith, New York Times bestselling author of Jesus Is ______,
explores what it looks like to cultivate a healthy soul in the midst
of a busy life and points readers to the soul’s only true home and
place of rest and fulfillment: God. “How’s your soul?” It may seem
like an odd question, but it’s what pastor and bestselling author
Judah Smith chooses to ask his friends, rather than “How are you?”
It’s a way to look past the externals and consider what’s going on
inside, in that essential part of us that is often overlooked in the
struggle to make our way through everyday life. In the rush of living
moment to moment, many of us find ourselves simply surviving,
struggling daily with frustration, restlessness, boredom, and everfleeting joy. But if we would pause, we’d find that the things that
matter most in life, what we are searching for in our
busyness—stability, peace, hope, love—are rooted in the health of what
Judah calls the “inside you.” In How’s Your Soul?, Judah explores that
“inside you.” Sharing his own, often humorous, mistakes and foibles,
he helps us find our way through the emotional roller coasters of life
to discover the soul-healing essentials of rest, responsibility,
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restraint, and relationships, all rooted in what he calls the soul’s
only true home—God himself. How’s Your Soul? is an invitation to find
lasting emotional satisfaction and stability by bringing our feelings
into alignment with God’s truth, moving beyond simply surviving, and
learning how to live each day with eternal significance.

Put Your Warrior Boots On
Christopher Hitchens, described in the London Observer as “one of the
most prolific, as well as brilliant, journalists of our time” takes on
his biggest subject yet–the increasingly dangerous role of religion in
the world. In the tradition of Bertrand Russell’s Why I Am Not a
Christian and Sam Harris’s recent bestseller, The End Of Faith,
Christopher Hitchens makes the ultimate case against religion. With a
close and erudite reading of the major religious texts, he documents
the ways in which religion is a man-made wish, a cause of dangerous
sexual repression, and a distortion of our origins in the cosmos. With
eloquent clarity, Hitchens frames the argument for a more secular life
based on science and reason, in which hell is replaced by the Hubble
Telescope’s awesome view of the universe, and Moses and the burning
bush give way to the beauty and symmetry of the double helix. From the
Hardcover edition.

Chasing Vines
Encounter Jesus the way his followers did. Every follower of Jesus in
the Gospels had a not-so-great “before”: A brash fisherman. A pious
religious leader. A demon-possessed woman. A thieving tax collector.
Christ’s love saw beyond their brokenness and forgave. Jesus
revolutionized the lives of those who followed Him. And He’s still
doing it today. Each of the forty devotions in The Chosen contains a
Scripture, a unique look into a Gospel story, suggestions for prayer,
and questions that lead you further in your relationship with Christ.
See Jesus through the eyes of those who knew him best, and explore the
backstories of people like Mary Magdalene, Peter, Matthew, Nicodemus,
and more. It’s hard to relate to the sinless Son of God, but we can
all identify with the sinners. You too can be transformed: Jesus sees
past your "before" to the person He is creating you to be.

The Gospel According to Matthew
One month of readings that teach Christians to wait on God and thus
renew their strength. Examines the biblical commandments and promises
on the subject and teaches the power available to believers to learn
to wail.

Precious Medicine
You believe Jesus is God. But do you also think of him as a real
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person? For thirty-three years Jesus felt everything that we have ever
felt: weakness, weariness, rejections. His feelings got hurt. His feet
grew tired. His head ached. To think of Jesus in such terms almost
seems irreverent. It is much easier to keep the humanity out of the
incarnation. Clean up the manure from around the manger. Pretend he
never snored or hit his thumb with a hammer. There is something about
keeping Jesus divine that keeps him distant, packaged, and
predictable. But we have to remember that the people who saw Jesus
first . . . saw him first as a person. As Max Lucado reveals in this
video Bible study, because Jesus became human, it is now possible for
us to see God and hear his voice. If we want to know what matters to
God, all we need to do is look in the Bible to see what matters to
Jesus. If we want to know what God is doing in our world, we need only
ponder the words of Jesus. By learning more about the person Jesus was
and is, we come to understand more clearly the people we were created
to be. Jesus inspires us to spend time at the foot of the cross and
search the heart of the one who would rather die for us than live
without us. The Jesus Study Guide includes video teaching notes,
discussion questions, Bible exploration, and weekly personal study and
reflection materials. Sessions include: God with Us Friend of Sinners
Compassionate Physician Great Teacher Miracle Worker Victorious
Sacrifice This pack contains one study guide and one DVD.

Jesus Over Everything
From his own experience of pursuing God's presence and encountering
Him, Andy offers an invitation to step beyond just knowing about God,
to really knowing Him by experience, and being used by Him to impact
others. His thought-provoking insights from the Bible, along with
personal stories of discovering God will inspire you to live a life of
uncompromising worship in an increasingly secular world. In a unique
and relatable format, 'Jesus Over Everything,' has been written to
correspond with one of 'planetboom Music's' releases, also by the same
name. Each chapter, sharing its title with one of the tracks, is an
explanation on how to live out the message behind the song. Discover
how:To know God personally on a deeper levelTo live with Jesus as the
Lord of your lifeRun to God with your issues, instead of running from
HimPraising God is a major key in your lifeTo put Jesus over
everything in your lifeTake your faith to new levels

Jesus Over Everything
This is a study guide for the course "Just like Him" and must be used
with the book "At Heaven's Gate". This course is a prerequisite for
the course on deliverance, which will result in certification. It
covers the basic principles that one should master prior to
ministering deliverance. It provides one with a step-by-step approach
on how to grow in each of these areas. It is based on Mark 16:17-18,
"And these signs will follow those who believe: In My name they will
cast out demons; they will speak with new tongues; they will take up
Page 14/16

Read PDF Jesus Over Everything Study Guide Uncomplicating The Daily
Struggle To Put Jesus First
serpents; and if they drink anything deadly, it will by no means hurt
them; they will lay hands on the sick, and they will recover."
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